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September 28, 2021 

 

To: City Council Members 

 Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Donna Dodgen 

 Mayor 

 

Re: Central Texas Technology Center Advisory Board Appointment 

 

Navarro ISD representative Betsy Flood has resigned from the CTTC Advisory Board.  It has 

been recommended that the new Navarro ISD CTE Director, Cameron LaRue be appointed to 

this board. Therefore, I nominate Cameron LaRue to serve a 3-year term on the CTTC Advisory 

Board.  This item will be placed on the September 28, 2021 agenda for your consideration. 

 

Should you have any questions please give me a call. 

 


